
True Life BPC’s 17th Anniversary Thanksgiving 
 
The 17th anniversary of our church is just round the corner. The thanksgiving service 
will be held on the Lord’s Day 4 October 2020. Pastor will speak on “My Prayer for the 
Church” from Ephesians 3:14–21.  
 
Church members should testify on this joyful occasion. “By him therefore let us offer the 
sacrifice of praise to God continually, that is, the fruit of our lips giving thanks to his name.” 
(Heb 13:15). Please share what True Life BPC means to you and what your prayer for 
the church is.  
 
At the church prayer meeting last Friday night, little Prudence—daughter of Sam and 
Leanne—shared how much she missed church and asked for prayer for the church to 
open soon. See the video clip here: https://tinyurl.com/y6our2k3.  
 
You can do the same. Please share your thoughts and feelings—just a couple sentences 
will do. You can begin like this: “True Life B-P Church is important to me because…” 
And “My prayer for the Church is…”. Your testimonies will be part of the anniversary 
thanksgiving service.  Make sure it is a video/audio recording (MP3/MP4)—we must 
see you and hear you. Do it as your sacrifice of praise unto the Lord—the fruit of your 
lips in thanksgiving to God.  Send your recording to Samuel Goh (whatsapp: 91817471, 
email: samuelgoh@febc.edu.sg) by Sunday September 20.  This would give us time to 
compile and edit the video clip for the service.  
 
The newly elected Session will take the Dean Burgon Oath on that day.  
 


